
Camp 
Threadgill 

News
Week of: 10/24/2022

Dates to Know
*BLUE FOLDER DUE 

BACK FRIDAY*
Spelling Check EVERY Friday

October 26th – Report 
Cards posted

October 31st – November 4th –
Character Ed./Spirit Week

Notes From the Teacher:
This week we began chapter 9 on 
measurement. The students brought home 
their color tile ruler on Thursday, 10/20 and 
a paperclip on Friday, 10/21.

In Language Arts, we continued Unit 2, 
learning about how things can change as they 
grow. In week 2, we discussed how plants 
change and grow. Next week, we will be 
seeing how baby animals are different from 
their parents.

In Science, we started talking about objects in
the sky and performed some pumpkin
investigations.

In Social Studies, we are discussing fall topics, 
this week was pumpkins.

Please remember that if you ever have any 
questions about your child or what we are doing 

in class, feel free to email me.

Fall Party
Thank you so much 

to all those that 
signed up to send 
in items for our 
Fall Party. If you 
haven’t already, 

please send in the 
items by Monday, 

October 31st. 

threadgilll@leonschools.net
Website: https://www.leonschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=34742

Homework
• Math pages – see HW 

sheet
• Language Arts – practice 

sight words & spelling 
words & read for 15-20 

minutes each night

What We’re Learning:
Math: Chapter 9: Measurement

Language Arts: Unit 2, Week 3: 
Informational Text, -mp, ending -s

Social Studies: Fall & Seasonal 
Topics

Science: Pumpkins
“What is in the sky?”



October
Abel Owen


